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Last week in Year 6:

Last Monday, Year 6 visited the Space Centre in Leicester to further their knowledge and understanding of 
space and planets. They explored each floor of the museum learning about stars, the moon, astronauts and 
rockets. There were lots of interactive activities to take part in and they thoroughly enjoyed the Planetarium 
show about our Solar system.  



Last week in Reception:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 5 with 93% and 
Class 14 with 94%. Our whole school target is 97%.

The children read the story ‘Not A Box’ and then used their imaginations to make their 
own creation out of a box. From an oven to a set of bunk beds and a combine 
harvester to a parrot racing car, the children showed their creativity. 



Last week in Year 4:
Year 4 celebrated the end of their Royal Opera House project on Friday with a ‘Mad 
Hatter’s Tea Party’. They looked wonderful in their Alice in Wonderland costumes and 
took part in dancing and crafting activities led by the fantastic team from the Royal 
Opera House.

Some of 
the adults 
dressed 
up, too…



PE/Sports news:

On Friday, some Year 5 and 6 students 
attended a netball competition at 
Wisbech Grammar School, Wisbech. It 
was a great morning where all children 
represented the school brilliantly. 

It is amazing to see the children using 
the skills learnt during PE lessons and in 
outside of school clubs. 



Dates for your calendar:
Please note there will be no lunchtime or after school clubs in last week of term - Breakfast 
Club and Stay & Play remain open as usual. The only exception is Senior Choir which will 
meet as usual on Monday.

20th to 24th March - Year 5 residential visit to Wales
Monday 20th March - Year 1 visit to Ely Toy Museum
Thursday 23rd March - Year 5 day trip to Mountfitchet Castle for those not 
involved in the residential visit.
Thursday 30th March - family bingo evening led by the PTFA
Friday 31st March - last day of Spring term
All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please 
remember that holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very 
exceptional circumstances and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses 
school.


